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Dear Dick:

I am writing on behalf of the Academy to express our sincere
gratitude for your continued support on the Board of Advisors.
Your commitment to the physician's assistant concept and speci-
fically the Academy are greatly appreciated. Your "all out"
effort to attend our Board meetings, your intelligent and as
usual articulate input at those meetings, and true enthusiasm
is recognized by all of us involved with the Academy and I want
you to realize that we truly feel indebted to you.

At the request of the President I am corresponding with you to
ascertain your interest in future participation on the Board of
Advisors? Personally, and speaking for the entire Board of Directors,
I hope you will remain on the Board for I think the upcoming two
years will be of critical importance to the physician's assistant
concept and the Academy. We have gone through a tremendous growth
phase, have won many battles, and have many battles yet to fight.

As you are well aware the Academy has been invited to join the
American Medical Association's Joint Review Committee has a parti-
cipating member, came away a winner with five seats on the Proposed
National Commission for Certification of Physician's Assistants, and
most importantly I think is truly recognized as "the" organization
for physician's assistants in this country.

It is my understanding that you will be participating in the upcoming
"Second National Conference on New Health Practitiomers," and I
certainly hope you will be able to join us at an Advisory Board
meeting in New Orleans (yet to be scheduled).

I look forward to your reply regarding the Advisory Board and
again want to emphasize that we certainly hope you will remain
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with us. GCive my regards to Ms, Vanderbilt and see you in
New Orleans.

Sincerely,
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Thomas R./ Godkins
Chairman
Goals and Priorities Committee

Immediate Past President
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